To All:

The Medical Advisory Committee and the NJSIAA have updated the procedure regarding the
use of tinted visors during football games. At this time, tinted visors are not permitted
during contests, except under specific medical circumstances.

We have developed a list of medical conditions—based on the NFL’s tinted visor
guidelines—that may allow an exception. If a student-athlete believes they require a tinted
visor, please direct their parent/guardian to the football page on our website to download
the official request form.

This form must be completed and signed by an Ophthalmologist in order to be
considered. Forms signed by any other medical professional will not be accepted.

The form is linked below for your convenience. Please contact this office if you have any
questions.

Tinted Visor Form 2025-26:

https://www.njsiaa.org/sites/default/files/documents/2025-08/tinted-visor-form-2025-
26_1.pdf
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